Newsletter

Friends of the Lodi Public Library | Friendsoflodi.org



THURSDAY, DECEMBER 15, 2022
SOUP AND SALAD LUNCH AT NOON
LIBRARY COMMUNITY ROOM





DONATION GUIDELINES

We accept donations in the bookstore during these hours:

Tues. 10-6, Wed. 10-4, Thur. 12-6, Sat. 10-4

All donations must be in CLEAN, sellable condition. Ask yourself, "Would I buy this?"

We welcome the following items:

Books of all kinds
Current year magazines
DVDs and CDs in original packaging
Jigsaw puzzles and greeting cards



We cannot accept these items:



VHS tapes, audiocassettes, homemade audio/video Encyclopedias or textbooks over 5 years old Magazines over one year old

Space for processing donations is limited.

** PLEASE ** bring no more than 1 box

or 2 bags on a single day.

THANK YOU FOR YOUR DONATION! Receipts are available for tax purposes.

Questions about donations? Call the Friends office at 209-269-4684. Please leave a message and we'll call you back as soon as possible.

(Effective June 1, 2022)

Friends Bookstore

Office (209) 269-4684 Bookstore (209) 269-4688

Manager: Deborah Westler

NEW BOOKSTORE HOURS!!

Monday: CLOSED
Tuesday: 10 a.m. - 6 p.m.
Wednesday: 10 a.m. - 4 p.m.
Thursday: 12 p.m. - 6 p.m.
Friday: CLOSED
Saturday: 10 p.m. - 4 p.m.
Sunday: CLOSED

Visit us at <u>friendsoflodi.org</u> Email: <u>friendsoflodi@gmail.com</u> <u>Facebook.com/FriendsofLodi</u> 201 W. Locust St, Lodi, CA 95241

We've closed our PO Box. Our mail now goes to the library!



Friends Board

President: Kathryn Siddle
Vice President: Steve James
Secretary: Liz Walsh
Treasurer: Elisa Moberly
Membership: Susanne Benbrook

Members at Large: Pam Coburn

Jessica Helmick Lynne Knight Michael Molamphy Darien Provence Radhika Rao Craig Troxclair



